
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 29th January 2021 

Warton St. Paul’s CE Primary  
Academy  

Weekly Newsletter 

We hope this newsletter finds all our families well. 
The children have been involved in some exciting activities and learning this 
week. From the Antarctica to the Stone Age… from learning about numbers 
and how to add them to being able to explain how to solve percentages! The 
children and adults should be so proud of what they have all achieved. Thank 

you to all the parents/carers who have completed our Remote Learning Survey 
… your feedback is so important as we strive to provide quality education.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

 Stay safe, Mrs Dean 

 

 

 

 Well done to you all! 

Alex, Eleanor, Jake and Rebecca   

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

A child’s view of Lockdown 3.0 
 

I've been feeling bit spacey this week. We had a lesson on the phases of  
the moon. Even though I studied these on the first lockdown and was  

confident it was enjoyable to go over this subject with Miss Dufour and  
my class. 

 
Our work in English has been so much fun. We have been working on  

genres, specifically Science Fiction. I am a big fan of Sci-Fi and  
excited to talk about it. I'm really looking forward to doing my own  

Sci-Fi story. 
 

I've also created a Space Quiz this week for some extra spaciness. 
 

I have noticed that attendance in class has been good this week and that  
some people who had been quiet are now getting more involved with the  

lessons. This is good as it brings more energy to the lessons. 
 

We have also looked at stereotypes this week and why they can be a  
problem. I like people who break stereotypes and I love to  

break them myself. 
 

I also made a volcano out of plasticine, did lots of maths (yay!) and  
wrote about a burning bush. 

 
So it has been a good week, in fact it was out of this world! 

 
Written by Violet 

 
 

This half term’s Gospel Value is … 
 
 
 
 
 
 

At this difficult time we are keeping all our families in our com-
munity in our thoughts and prayers.  

Stay safe  

Remote Learning -  please ensure you 
have completed the consent form. 

 


